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23rd June 2025  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Whole School Trip – Friday 20th June 2025 

We are delighted to share with you our plans for the whole school end of year trip to 
Paignton Zoo on Friday 20th June.  

We will leave school at 9am and return by the end of the day. Please can your child/ren 
were sensible and comfortable walking shoes with their school unform and bring hats / 
sunscreen / coasts (dependent on the great British weather). Every child will need a small 
bag for their packed lunch and a drink. If your child is entitled to FSM and would like the 
school to provide a packed lunch please complete the attached form by Friday 13th June. 
The sandwich options are cheese, ham or tuna.   

https://forms.office.com/e/KynsPuM0i6?origin=lprLink 

The trip will be fully funded by the PTFA and the school, so there will be no cost for 
families. We would like to say a big thank you to the PTFA and our families for being so 
generous at all of our PTFA events which enable us to provide such trips.  

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s 
medical information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will 
be referred to if needed during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher 
before the trip if you have any additional comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental 
Consents’ tab via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

I hope you will agree that this will be a fantastic and memorable opportunity for the 
children to enjoy a day out at the zoo.  

If your child has a zoo pass, please can Mrs Webber take a copy as they can attend for 
free.  

Many thanks 

Mr O’Sullivan 

Head Teacher  
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